
The Bi-Monthly Newsletter of  
First Baptist Church of Haleyville 
 

Sunday School, September 4,  2016  
  Members Present…….…….……….... 180 

  New Members……………………...........0 

  Guests........................................................3 

  Total Attendance………….......…......183 

  Contacts….....….…....………….…........17 

 

Sunday School, September 11,  2016 
  Members Present……………....….......178 

  New Members…….…………….....….....0 

  Guests……………....................................5 

  Total Attendance........................….....183 

   Contacts……………………..…..…......12 
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September 18, 2016 

 

Our policy for our prayer list is to list someone for two publications and then remove 

them.  We are going to follow this policy to the best of our ability.   

Stay current through our website 

www.fbchaleyville.org  

First Baptist Church Haleyville 
1103 21st Street, Haleyville, AL 35565 

Phone: (205) 486-3762       Fax: (205) 486-7299 

Office Hours:  Monday—Friday, 8:00 a.m.— 4:00 p.m. 

Your FBC Ministry Team 

Dr. T.B. Stringfellow, Pastor Emeritus 

Rev. Nathan Carroll, Pastor 

Rev. Jon LaMarque, Associate Pastor: Students 

Peggy Harlan, Minister of Preschool 

Bill and Ann Self, Ministers of Senior Adults 

Gina Corsbie, Interim Music Director    

 Kevin Wilson, Interim  Worship  Leader 

FBC Worship Schedule 

Sunday School                  9:45 AM 

Morning Worship                  11:00 AM 

Evening Worship/Discipleship Training           5:30/6:15 PM
  

Wednesday: 

Children’s Choir                                                3:15 PM 

Fellowship Meal       5:30 PM 

Adult Bible Study/KidsPoint/Mission Friends  6:00 PM 

Surrender (Youth Bible Study)                          6:30 PM 

Adult Choir        7:00 PM 

Russ Mayfield 

Carl Kauffman 

Conrad Pierce (friend of Bobby 

Parrish) 

Wayne Elliott 

Terry Shiver 

Becky Evans 

Jennifer Wilson 

Marguerite Brents 

Jim Wakefield 

Paul & Emily Johnson & Baby 

The Family of Bobby Harrison 

Larry Baker 

Rita Harris Jeffreys 

Bobby Moore Wilford Haynes 

Gunnar Hugh Rambo 

Sibyl & Suzanne Reece 

Mr. & Mrs. Dexter Anthony 

Scott Ward 

Patsy McDonald 

Mary Ann Wilson 

Larry Roberts 

Virginia Patrick (mother of Deb 

Millwood) 

Bobbie Masters 

Mrs. Charlie Goodman 

Sylvia Banks 

Jeff Noble 

Tony Bridges 

Ellen Sherrod 

Tommy Tompkins 

Joe Daly (military) 

Steve Wakefield 

Ann Self 

Kassie Caldwell 

 

 

Kenneth Short 

Linda Godsey 

Ann Posey 

Jane Bowman 

Jordan Kelley 

Mac McAlpine 

Wanda Yancey  

Steve Dozier 

Don Bradberry 

Zach Pierce (military) 

Danny Beck 

Janice Watson 

 

 

 

If you see anyone on the list that 

needs to be removed or added 

please call the church office  

(486-3762). 

Stewardship Report:  
Sunday, September 4,  2016 

  Budget Needed .….………...$13,441.83 

  General Fund.........................$13,533.05 

  Program Ministries.....……........$496.00  

  Designated Ministries…......... ...$430.00 

Stewardship Report:  
Sunday, September 11, 2016  

  Budget Needed ….…,….......$13,441.83 

  General Fund…….…............$10,062.40 

  Program Ministries……….........$468.00 

  Designated Ministries…............$615.00 

   

Greeters 

 

September: 

Michael Humphries 

Johnny Long 

 

 

First Family Prayer Concerns 

 

Weekly Financial Reports 

 

2016 Financials: Sept. 11 

Total Budget Requirement YTD 
$497,347.71 

Tithes/Offerings/Gifts YTD 
$453,061.12 

Little Lambs YTD 
$8,322.00 

Wednesday Night Supper YTD 
$13,021.65 

Total Receipts YTD 
$474,404.77 

Total Expenses YTD 
$484,123.33 

September 4, 

Weekly Budgeted 

Requirements 

$13,441.83 

 

 

Tithes  

Offerings, Gifts 

Given this Week 

$13,533.05 

September 11, 

Weekly Budgeted 

Requirements 

$13,441.83 

 

 

Tithes 

Offerings, Gifts 

Given this Week 

 $10,062.40 
Deacon’s Ministry 

Sunday, September 18, 2016 
Charles Millwood        205-494-9439 

Mark Finley                         486-8935 

Vernon Mott                        486-7353 

 

Sunday, September 25, 2016 
Harold Painter                     486-5906 

W.S. Hess                           486-3184 

Tim Wakefield                    486-7439 

 

Sunday, October 2, 2016 
Bill Self                               465-2361 

Johnny Long                       486-1364 

Bo Wilcoxson              205-494-1024 

Ushers 

 

September: 

Jason, Jay, & John Barrett,  

Godsey 

 

Sunday Nights at 5:30 

FBC Sanctuary 



Calendar of Events 

September Events 

15 Young at Heart Trip 

19 Deacon/Finance 

 Meeting 

21 Business Meeting 

26 Life Line Screening 

29 Young at Heart Trip 

October Events 

3 Young at Heart 

 Luncheon 

3 Swamp John’s 

9 Frank Jones 

10-12 Young at Heart 

 Shocco Trip 

17 Deacon/Finance 

 Meeting 

19 Business Meeting 

20 Benevolence 

27 Food Bank 

30 Fall Festival 

 

 

Romeo Prayer Group 

 8:00 A.M. 

 every Monday morning  

at the Galley. 

Teller Committees:  

September: Connie Cockrell, 

Lola Painter, Harold Rhodes, 

Gary Tidwell 

October: Pat Berry, Lola 

Painter, Kay Sunseri 

Nursery Workers 
Sunday, Sept. 18, 2016 

0-12 Months: Peggy Harlan 

One & Two Year Olds: 

Heather Evans, Katelin Bell, 

Three Year Olds: Michelle 

Cole, Christy Brannon 

 

Sunday, Sept. 25,  2016 

0 -12 Months: Kay Sunseri 

One & Two Year Olds:  
Peggy Harlan, Judy Burton 

Three Year Olds: Michelle 

Cole, Tiffany Harlan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesdays 

6:00 PM 

For: 1st-6th graders 

Join us every week for a 

worship service consisting 

of  Bible study, music, 

missions, games, and 

snacks that is sure to point 

your child to Christ. 

SERVE THE LORD 

with GLADNESS 

by... 
Greeting everyone you 

see on Sunday 

Making each guest feel 

 welcome 

Being a greeter and an 

usher 

You are needed to wel-

come each person who 

worships with us. Contact 

the church office or  

Carolyn Bevis  

486-2599. 

 
 SERVE THE LORD WITH 

GLADNESS, HIS GREAT 

LOVE PROCLAIM! 

Children’s Corner 
 

Youth Stuff 

October 3, 2016 

4:00-7:00 PM 
Parking Lot Across from         

Wal-Mart 

 

Wednesday Night  

Supper 

 
September 14, 2016 
Poppyseed Chicken 
Lima beans 
Creamed potatoes 
Rolls 
Banana Pudding 

September 21, 2016 
Spaghetti  
Garlic bread 
Peanut butter or Lemon Pie 

September 28, 2016 
Pork chops 
Potato Wedges 
Baked Beans 
Slaw 

CD Ministry for Shut-ins 
Please contact the church office if you know of any shut-in who 

would like to have a CD of the Sunday Morning Worship Service 

delivered  to their home.  

 

 

252 Leader Rotation 

September  18: Jade and Christy Bice 

September  25: Keith and Beth Moore 

October 2: Kyle and Wendy Rushing 

October 9: Bobby and Lori Crook 

 

 In Sunday Morning Small Groups, we are studying the Book of 1 

Peter! Join us at 9:45 on the third floor. 

 Sunday Nights, we are studying the essentials of Christianity. 

Meet us in the Nest at 5:30 for our Essentials Study. 

Children’s Choir 

Wednesdays  

after school 

Young at Heart 

Our trip to the Joe Wheeler home near Courtland was a real “eye opener.” If 

you’ve never been we encourage you to go. Everything in the home is origi-

nal to the Wheeler family, and evidently, they never threw anything away. 

The site is a wonderful historic treasure for our state and we need to support 

it. 

We have several fall activities that are still open. If you would like to join us 

for any of them, contact Bill or Ann, or the church office. 

 Thursday, September 29, 2016-day trip to Davy Crockett State Park, 

Lawrenceburg, TN and the Amish Community, Cost: lunch and miscella-

neous. Leave the church at 7:45 a.m. 

 Monday-Wednesday, October 10-12 annual trip to Fall Senior Adult Re-

treat, Shocco Springs. Cost: $90 per person double occupancy room, $130 

per person single occupancy. Pay in the church office by October 10th. 

Leave the church at 8:30 a.m. 

 Friday, November 18th, day trip to Alabama Historical Commission, 

Samford University. Several activities, lunch at the college. Cost: lunch 

and miscellaneous. 

 

REMEMBER - October luncheon is on October 3rd. 

 

God bless & keep you! 

Psalm 103 

Ladies Bible Study 

Beginning Tuesday, October 4, 2016 at 10:45 

Call the church office to order a book 

Shut in Ministry 

We have had positive feedback about how much this ministry has  blessed 

our shut-ins. New list and addresses have been placed in the Sunday School 

rooms. A card, gift, flowers or some small token lets them know they are 

loved and not forgotten. Thank you so much for embracing this ministry 

and our shut-ins. 


